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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Renette Villella <renette98293@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 10:20 AM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Docket UG-200112

Hello, 
 
Our names are Scott and Renette Villella. We have been notified by PSE that they are requesting to sell PSE's Water 
Heater Rental Service to Grand HVAC Leasing GHL to continue the operation of the rental service . My concern would be 
increased rates as well as not being serviced immediately (within an hour) as we are now due to gas/water damage. I 
hope you will take this into account. Our lease agreement includes all services related to the hot water tank so we are not 
any additional money.  
 
Thank You Kindly, 
 
Renette and Scott Villella 
PO Box 277 
Startup, WA 98293 


